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Rule 6 (6)

What kind of representation are you making?

Final Comments
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Statement
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YOUR COMMENTS ON THE CASE

The last thing we need on Kilburn High Road is yet another betting shop. There is a Paddy Power shop
a 5 minute walk from this site just north of the junction with Willesden Lane and another further north
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near Cricklewood Lane. Surely 3 branches of the same betting shop within a mile or so of each other is
excessive? Especially when one notes that there already is a Ladbrokes at 69-71 Kilburn High Road,
almost opposite the proposed site.

The High Street needs more retailers – ideally independent, but a chain would be preferable to a
betting shop which would contribute nothing to the area except in the negative sense of demoralising
the street and giving people even less reason to visit the area.

It would be a travesty of the planning process if permission were granted for yet another betting shop.
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